
Spirit Super abides by regulatory obligations to invest in the best financial interest of 
members. We maintain transparent disclosures in relation to ESG related exclusions 
applied to investments. These are available on the fund’s website, along with our 
portfolio holding disclosure, and include the definition of ‘controversial weapons’ applied 
to exclusions.
 
There is not a universally agreed definition for what is considered ‘controversial 
weapons’ for the purpose of guiding trustee superannuation investment. Some funds 
include nuclear weapons in their exclusions and some funds do not.
 
Spirit Super supports and invests in countries and companies that support the 
Australian Government’s signatory to the UN Non-Nuclear Proliferation Treaty (NPT).
 
Spirit Super applies its controversial weapons exclusion across all investment options, 
not just the Sustainable Option.


